
Nailsworth Society 
Gardening Group 

 
The Sawyer Hall 

Monday 2 June at 2.30pm 
 

 
        Javelin Park 
 
 

We are delighted to be welcoming Mel from Javelin Park 
Waste Facility, who will be talking about the facility’s history 
and use. This meeting is in addition to the visit to Javelin Park 
in October this year. Many members wanted to take part in 
the visit, however, there is a limit of only 15 per group and 
we are only able to book 1 visit this year.  
 
Members and non-members are welcome and the entrance 
fee includes refreshments; 
Members £2   Non-members £5 
Please note that non-members can join the Nailsworth 
Society on the night. Membership is £12 and would reduce 
the entrance fee to £2 
 
There is free parking in the SDC car park in Newmarket Road. 


